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Brussels, 10th October 1980.

Dear Kendo friends,

The next European Championship for '81 will not take place in
Bonn, but in Berlin instead.

The seminar will take place in Spa (Belgium).

The wellcome party will be on the monday evening. The seminar will
begin on tuesday morning until saturday.

On saturday evening, there will be a fairwell party and the kendokas
will leave on sunday morning after breakfast.

The hotel accomodation consists of rooms for two or three persons;
everything included (hotel, food and training) will cost maximum
10.000 BF. per person.

Would you be kind enough to tell me how many people are interested to
join the seminar. I need to know the number for the 15th December at
the latest. At that time, I will let you know the definite price which
I must receive from you before the end of February.

I have received a letter from the new Italian Kendo Federation which
asks to be recognized by the E.K.F. I join a photocopy of this letter
and I propose that we examine the question at our next general
assembly in Berlin.

Yours sincerely,
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Q Alain DUCARME
Zz. President A.B.K.F.



